Dear Trustee

I 'm writing to you for the matter of saving International Language Program during the extended day. Once again, a program so valuable is in jeopardy. I understand that TCDSB has policies and procedures in place that must not be broken. I asked that school communities be treated fairly and not allow some policy to be detour. The policy states that a school community has be surveyed every three years. If I recall well the last survey took placed only two years ago. I'm asking you to maintain the International Language Program alive.

Thank you for your support

Brigida Napolitano